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Information requested: 
Please could you answer the attached FOI questions in relation to temporary staff spend and 
waiting list initiative and overtime spend in 21/22. 
 
Response: 
We have enclosed the provided excel spreadsheet. 
 
Question 2 
The State Hospital does not participate in Waiting List Initiative and therefore we give notice 
under section 17 of FOISA that do not hold the information you are seeking. We have marked 
these as “S17”. 
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